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May 14, 2013

TO: Honorable Lois W. Kolkhorst, Chair, House Committee on Public Health
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB1175 by Deuell (Relating to the establishment of a reuse program for durable medical

equipment provided to recipients under the Medicaid program.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require the executive commissioner of the Health and Human Services Commission
(HHSC), if the agency determines it is cost-effective, to establish by rule a program to facilitate
the reuse of durable medical equipment provided to recipients under the Medicaid program. The
bill would require the program to ensure the reused equipment meets standards of functionality
and sanitation and that a Medicaid recipient's participation in the program is voluntary.

HHSC anticipates there would be a fiscal impact from implementing the provisions of the bill, but
because the bill requires HHSC to only establish the reuse program if it is determined to be cost-
effective, HHSC assumes there would be no significant fiscal impact.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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